
Lake Sawyer Hawks Meeting 

September 1, 2011 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 

 

 

7:10-----Meeting Called to Order by Marlow Anderson (president) ---guests and new 

members introduced themselves---there were 18 persons present---the meeting minutes 

for August were read by Robert Burks (secretary) ---the minutes were accepted and  

approved as read---a current financial report was given by Charles Vencill (treasurer) 

 

7:20-----New Business---December 2 (Friday) has been chosen as the date for the 

Christmas pot luck dinner at the Cedar Grange #534 building (arrival time 5:00 pm---

dinner at 6:00 pm) ---two volunteers are needed to manage the club popcorn machine for 

club meetings---someone is needed to help repair one of the field mowers (strong, hands 

arms, and flexible body) ---missing from the storage shed at the field are a Cadet Senior, 

an extra wing for the plane and a partial gallon of fuel (please return these items to the  

storage shed---Dick Weaver (vice president) reported that float flying on Thursdays  

during the month of August has experienced good weather conditions 

 

7:40-----Show and Tell---Thomas Richards brought two scratch built electric planes; 

an F16 and a F22 (hand formed fuselages) ---Randyl Britten brought an electric slow 

flying floater (22 .oz Zoomer design, scratch built) 

 

7:50-----Meeting Adjourned 

 

After the Meeting-----Dick Weaver (vice president) organized and directed a raffle 

which ended 8:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 


